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DOCUMENTS OF THE GENERAL FACULTY 
 

2015-2016 REPORT ON FACULTY MEMORIALS 
 
This report provides the names of those for whom faculty-written memorial resolutions have been completed 
since August 25, 2016, the date of the last report. 
 
All of the memorials are available under the Office of the General Faculty Wiki at 
https://wikis.utexas.edu/display/facultycouncil/Memorial+Resolutions?src=contextnavpagetreemode. 
Comments and corrections are encouraged, either to fc@mail.utexas.edu, or by calling 471-5934. 

 
Hillary Hart, Secretary 
General Faculty and Faculty Council 
 
 
Memorial Resolutions Completed in the Past Year 

 
D 13171-13172 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Raymond D. Crisara. 
D 13278-13279 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Boyd A. Hardesty. 
D 14166-14167 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Daniel S. Barker. 
D 14168-14169 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Charles T. Clark. 
D 14170-14171 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Fred P. Ellison. 
D 14172-14173 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Hafez Farmayan. 
D 14174-14175 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Walter Firey. 
D 14176-14177 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for David L. Huff. 
D 14178-14180 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Peter W. M. John. 
D 14580-14581 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Ronald C. Bounous. 
D 14582-14585 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Stephen T. Gerald. 
D 14586-14588 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Ira Iscoe. 
D 14589-14591 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for William V. Jackson. 
D 14592-14594 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Joseph Malof. 
D 14595-14598 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Lee Hudson Matlock. 
D 14599-14600 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Austen F. Riggs III. 
D 14601-14603 Report of the Memorial Resolution Committee for Richard L. Schott. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted on the Faculty Council website (http://www.utexas.edu/faculty/council/) on August 25, 2016.  


